
Dear Carmel Christian School Families,

This afternoon (March 14), the state of NC issued a mandate for a 2-week closure for all NC K-12 public schools. 
Though Carmel Christian School is not regulated by this mandate, our desire is to do all we can to be an active part of 
the solution to prevent the spread of coronavirus (COVID-19). We are also deeply committed to preserving the health 
and well-being of our Carmel Christian community. 

After prayerful consideration, we have made the decision to institute a 2-week pause from on-campus instruction. The 
CCS leadership team is actively formulating a plan to use this time in the most productive manner possible. More 
information regarding schedules for faculty, staff, and students will be shared with you by tomorrow (Sunday) evening. 
At the present time, CCS Spring Break remains scheduled for April 10-17. 

Our local, national and global communities are faced with an issue of substantial impact. However, as believers, we 
have this hope as an anchor for the soul, FIRM and SECURE (Hebrews 6:19). Please join us in praying for all who have 
been affected by the outbreak of coronavirus (COVID-19). Thank you for your continued patience as we navigate this 
challenging situation. We are ever grateful for your partnership and prayerful support. 

Sincerely,

Jay Hancock
Head of School
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